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14th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Re:  Faiths of Bristol Tour  
 

Wednesday 18th October- open to all year 9s on a first come first served basis 
(42 places available) 

 
I am pleased to let you know that your child has the opportunity to take part in the above event. The 
trip will include an opportunity for students to learn about the beautiful faiths that exists in our 
communities. They will get to learn and discover more about the faiths that so far, they may have 
only seen or learnt about in the classroom. 
 
Students will need to meet in the lower car park at 9am.  We will take a coach to Bristol and we will 
return to Frome College by 4:30pm. Students will need to bring a packed lunch, a snack, and a bottle 
of water. If your child is entitled to free school meals please let me know and I will order a packed 
lunch and drink for them. 
 
The visit will be covered by the normal Somerset Education Insurance Policy.  Please be aware that: 
 

• Except for visits abroad insurance arrangements are the same as for pupils in school, i.e., that 
the Authority only provides cover against proven or agreed negligence by the Authority and 
its employees. 

 

• You should consider making your own insurance arrangements for personal accident cover 
for your son/daughter for school activities in the UK. 

 
The trip is fully paid for by the school; however, pupils can bring some spending money with a limit 
of £10. If you would like your child to attend, please complete the information required by 
ParentPay. When filling in the information on Parent Pay please be aware this is also used as 
acceptance of your parental consent and that you are satisfied with the arrangements outlined 
above – reply slips for consent are no longer issued.  If your child is a pupil premium student please 
let us know how we can assist you in paying for this trip.  Please ensure that we have your up-to-date 
emergency contact details and any relevant medical information as this information is taken from 
our college database. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me by e-mail at cmcpherson@fromecollege.org if you require any 
further information. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Miss McPherson 
Curriculum Lead- Religious Studies and PSHE 
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